
I have tried to follow your recommendations for single payer health care in Oregon.  To date I have not 
seen mention of how this plan would tie in with Medicare.  I have Medicare Parts A & B and GEHA 
(Government Employees Health Association) as secondary.  From what I am reading there is no 
consideration for any other health care if your plan is adopted.  Please address the issues of Medicare 
and federal retiree insurance plans for Oregon residents.  The Bulletin stated I could find more 
information at tinyurl.com/ORhealthplan.   That site is not working.  Thank you, Jeri Baumeister 
 


